
Premier of Prince Edward Island Premier ministre de l'ile-du-Prince-6douard

October 8, 2015

Ms. Deborah L. Maund, M.Sc., SLP (C)

Com m unication Access Now
Communication Disabilities Access Canada (CDAC)

131 Barber Greene Road

Toronto, ON M3C 3Y5

Dear Ms. Maund:

Thank you for your letter dated September 30, 20L5 providing background information
regarding the role and mandate of Communication Disabilities Access Canada (CDAC).

I acknowledge CDAC's strong advocacy efforts on behalf of Canadians with speech and language

disabilities.

A copy of your correspondence and the accompanying attachments have been sent to
Honourable Doug Currie, Minister of Family and Human Services, for his information and

reference.

I appreciate being made aware of the organization and your nationalcampaign.

Sincerely,

,,/
l) 'Ln^'
Wade Maclauchlan
Premier of Prince Edward lsland

Honourable Doug Currie, Minister of Family and Human Services


